MEETING
LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE

DATE AND TIME

TUESDAY 21ST AUGUST, 2018
AT 10.30 AM

VENUE

THE HERITAGE ROOM, HENDON TOWN HALL, THE BURROUGHS, LONDON NW4 4BQ

Dear Councillors,

Please find enclosed additional papers relating to the following items for the above mentioned
meeting which were not available at the time of collation of the agenda.

Item No Title of Report Pages

5.1 SUPPLEMENT - 33 LINDEN LEA N2 3-4
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LINDEN LEA
AGENDA ITEM 5a
LONDON N2

30 July 2018

Mr D Pattenden
London Borough of Barnet Licensing Team

Barnet House
1255 High Road
Whetstone

N20 OEJ

BY EMAIL

Dear Mr Pattenden
Application for a premises licence: 33 Linden Lea, London N2

Thank you for your email of 27 July.
You say that the public register is online and this meets the requirements set out in the Act. However:

ey Schedule 3 to the Licensing Act 2003 expressly states that the licensing register must contain

“any application made to the licensing authority under section 17 (grant of premises licence)”.
(2) The operating schedule is expressly included as part of the application under Section 17.
3) Neither the application nor the operating schedule are available online.

@ There is no reference in the Notice of Application to the online register. This omission is a
breach of section 26(4)(c) of the Licensing Act 2003 (Premises licenses and club premises certificates)

Regulations 2005.

As regards the remaining points in your email, my letter dated 24 July 2018 is separate from the notice
of objections signed by a number or residents including myself. My letter deals with procedural matters
which go to the validity of the application. Obviously I must leave it to Barnet Council as to how it
deals with my letter but, as part of that process, I would certainly expect it to be brought to the attention

of the licensing sub-committee, if that is the committee you are referring to.
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Whilst writing, can I mention that the reference on page 2 of my letter dated 24 July 2018 should have
been to the Licensing Act 2003 and not 2004.

Finally, can you please let me have a copy of the applicant’s advertisement of the notice in the local

press.

Yours sincerely

Jeremy Grose
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